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Statement from Bridgeton Landfill 
  
BRIDGETON, MO (November 2, 2018) -- Bridgeton Landfill team members and Pattonville 
firefighters extinguished an infrastructure fire at the site this afternoon. No one was injured. 
The Fire Department has issued an all-clear.  

Following the site’s incident management plan, Landfill technicians immediately notified first 
responders and relevant regulators. They then proactively shut-off all possible points of oxygen 
intrusion, as well as the flare system, out of an abundance of caution. The site’s air quality 
monitors were operating throughout the incident. 

The Landfill team advises the surrounding community there could be a potential for off-site odor 
while site systems are inspected and repaired.   

The team would like to thank the Pattonville and Robertson Fire Departments for their swift 
response. 
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